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  If you are like us, it is hard to believe that Christmas 

has once again come and gone and 2010 is upon us.  We 
praise God for all He has done this past year and for 
what He will continue to do in our lives and ministry in 
2010.  We were just looking in our January 2009 
newsletter to see what we had written a year ago.  We 
had asked for prayer that God would continue to grow 
our ministry and had given praise for the record-
high 13 Truth Singers we had at the end of 2008.   We 
are now rejoicing and praising God for the 39 Truth 
Singers we celebrated with at our recent Christmas 
party!  God has definitely grown this area of ministry 
and has not only given us the opportunity to minister to 
these special needs adults, but to their staff workers as 
well who bring them each week and even to church on 
Sundays.  We pray that the staff workers would 
continue to see and experience God’s love in action.  We 
would also like to take this time to say thanks to all of 
you who sponsored a Truth Singer that enabled us to 
purchase Christmas gifts for all of them.  We cannot 
put into words the joyous looks on their faces as they 
each received a large gift bag filled with presents.  It 
was the highlight of our Christmas! 
 

 

  
We would also like to thank all of you for your love, 

friendship, prayers, kindness, and support again this past 

year.  We are so appreciative of your words of 

encouragement, your kind acts, your generous giving, and 

your faithful commitment to pray for our ministry. Thank 

you for your partnership with us in sharing God’s love with 

others through our music. God is so faithful!  

  

Also, be sure to check out our webpage as we will have a 

new look soon!  Our new web site should be up and 

running in another week with many updates and 

changes.  www.scottkministries.com.   Thank you Rich, 

Drew, and Denise!   

 

       = 

  
One of our many Christmas concerts given in December.  We 
ended 2009 with a concert at our home church on Dec. 27.    
  

Praises and Prayers: 

  

*Scott will be going to Iowa City again 

Jan. 6  for an MRI on his neck followed by an 

appointment with the doctor.  Please pray for 

wisdom for the doctor and us as we determine what 

we will do about the tumor.  

  

*Praise and prayer for our Truth Singers and staff 

workers that they will clearly hear the Gospel and 

respond.  

  

*Praise God for His faithful provisions for us. 

  

*Praise God that we added another assisted living 

place to our schedule each month--Ridgecrest 

Village in Davenport. 

  

*Pray for family unity and our children as it is 

more difficult to involve them in our ministry as 

they grow older and have busy schedules of their 

own. 

  

*Pray for boldness and opportunities to share 

Jesus Christ with others. 

  

*Praise that we were able to get health insurance 

for Scott as we approach the upcoming doctor visits 

and possible surgery. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



     

  
One of our many Christmas concerts given in December.  We 
ended 2009 with a concert at our home church on Dec. 27.    

  

 
Below:  Frank, Tony, David, and Vicki singing Christmas carols at 
the Truth Singers Christmas Party.  It was a huge turnout with 
over 120 people attending the party.  Praise God! 

 

 

Above:  Truth Singers opening their gifts at our Christmas 
Party. 
  
 Below:  Josye and Maddie practicing with Scott in the 
studio. 

 

__________________________________________ 
 
Just a note:         
  
2009 contribution receipts for tax purposes have 
been enclosed for all regular supporters and 
special gifts given over $250.  If you would like a 
receipt and did not receive one, please let us 
know. 
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